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The Federation of Engineering Institute of Asia and the Pacific 

(FEIAP) and NCDR corporate the training for young engineers 
May, 2024; New Taipei City, Taiwan 

 

The Federation of Engineering Institute of Asia and the Pacific (FEIAP) held its 32nd 

General Assembly, the 7th Convention and 1st Youth Talent Innovation Competition in 

Taiwan. Among them, on May 2, a team of international young engineers led by 

Chairman Richard Moh of MAA arranged a half-day course to visit NCDR to 

understand and learn the development and application practices of the technology for 

disaster risk reduction in Taiwan. 

 

NCDR Director Hongey Chen welcomed the young engineers’ visit to NCDR, and 

appreciated MAA for its in-depth cultivation of the young generation and for expanding 

the social responsibilities that engineers should have. Dr. Wei-Sen Li introduced that 

how science and technology researches applicated in disaster risk reduction in 

Taiwan, and how public and private organizations corporate to response when 

disasters occurred. 

 

 

Figure 1 The Federation of Engineering Institute of Asia and the Pacific (FEIAP) visited NCDR 

 

 



 
 

2 
 

Newsletter 
National Science and Technology Center for Disaster Reduction 

 

 

 

 

The 20th APEC Emergency Preparedness Working Group Meeting and 

the 17th APEC Senior Disasters Management Officials Forum (SDMOF17) 

in Peru 

May, 2024; Arequipa, Peru 

 

NCDR attended 2024 APEC SOM2 and the 20th Emergency Preparedness Working 

Group (EPWG) Meeting and the 17th APEC Senior Disasters Management Officials 

Forum from 12 to 13 May in Arequipa, Peru. Director Hongey Chen led NCDR 

delegates to attend the serious conferences and shared our experience for 0403 

Hualien Earthquake. 

 

 

Figure 2 Director Hongey Chen led NCDR delegates to attend the APEC SOM2 

 

 

 

More Events of NCDR: 

 https://www.ncdr.nat.gov.tw/Message?itemid=76&mid=93 
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